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December 12, 2023

MEMORANDUM
TO . SALVADOR L. GUION
Animal Keeper III
Palawan Wildlife Rescue and Conservation Center
FROM > The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT : Memorandum from the OIC Regional Executive Director

acknowledging the letter dated October 18, 2023 for the
release of two (2) porcupines and Palawan Hornbill and
further instruction to provide for the number of wildlife
species in the PWRCC

Referred is the memorandum from the OIC Regional Director pertaining to the
above subject. As stated therein, you are hereby instructed to reflect the donated Hornbill
and two (2) pairs of porcupines in the 4" Quarter Report on the maintenance of other
captive wildlife species: number of individuals maintained in PWRCC for monitoring
purposes.

Please see attached for the prescribed template.

For information and compliance.

For the PENRO

\

ONIE B. GAND
MO V/OIC, Chief, TSD




